
LEAD SERVICE LINE IDENTIFICATION PROGRAM 
 
In July 2021, Governor Phil Murphy signed into law P.L. 2021, Ch.183 (law) requiring community  
water systems in New Jersey to identify any lead or galvanized service lines in the street and/or  
on the property leading to a residential or commercial connection.  Our service line inventory is  
available via the link below. 
 
A service line is a portion of pipe that connects the water main to the building inlet (refer to  
the photo below). Ownership of the service line varies by water system, but for The Brick Township  
Municipal Utilities Authority (BTMUA), the service line is partially owned by BTMUA (street to  
curb) and partially by the property owner (curb to house). 
 

 

Based on our review of available records and visual observations, BTMUA believes that there are no  
lead or galvanized service lines on the BTMUA side or the property owner’s side. The service lines  
are composed of either polyethylene plastic or copper. If it is discovered that lead or galvanized  
service lines exist, we will notify the customer via mail in accordance with the law. Additionally,  
if you believe that you do have a lead or galvanized service, please contact Customer Service at  
732-458-7000 to schedule an appointment for us to inspect your line. The link below has a guide to  
assist you in identifying your service line. 
 
Resource Links: 
Brick MUA Lead Inventory data 
How to Identify Your Service Line Material 

http://brickmua.com/notices/LeadPipes/LSLR_WebVersion.pdf
https://dep.nj.gov/lead/identification/

